
Dear parents/carers 

Despite the weather we have been enjoying our time in and out of the school building this week. Our clubs are 

well under way and there was very good attendance from both of our Fellowship schools at the Drama Club, run 

by Harrogate Theatre, at North Rigton yesterday. We had the first of our ‘Open the Book’ worship time yesterday, 

led by Reverend Stroma McDermott. 

Please remember to send children to school in a coat, as we do sometimes go out to play in the rain! We are 

starting to show prospective parents around the school, for the Reception Class in September 2025, if you know 

anyone who may be considering All Saints please encourage them to get in touch to book a guided tour. 

Remember to take note of all the dates listed at the end of this bulletin, we have some exciting events coming up 

this term. 

Have a lovely weekend 

Mrs Andrews and Mrs Honey 
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Reception/Key Stage 1 PHONICS WORKSHOP  

Tuesday 1st October:  2:45pm—3:30pm 

Miss Brown and Mrs Anderson will be running a phonics workshop for all parents 

with children in Mars or Saturn Class.  It is important that parents are able to 

effectively support their child with phonics and early reading.  Please come along to 

this session to learn more about how we teach phonics as well as the preparation 

needed before the Year 1 phonics test. 



Upcoming Events 

Tuesday 1st October: Phonics workshop 

Wednesday 2nd October: Macmillan Coffee Morning at All Saints Church 9.30am to 11.30am 

Friday 11th October:  Individual Photographs 

Wednesday 16th October:  Saturn Class ‘Alfresco Learning’ 

Wednesday 16th October:  Mars Class to Born of the Forest 

Thursday 17th October:  Harvest Supper at All Saints Church 6pm 

Monday 21st October and Tuesday 22nd October:  Parent Consultations 

Wednesday 12th November: Saturn and Jupiter class visit to Magna  

Tuesday 19th November: Sun class visit to ‘Annie’ at St Aidan’s 

Monday 2nd December: First Lego Church from 3.30pm at All Saints Church. 

Refreshments available, all welcome (adults and children) 

Tuesday 10th December: Nativity play  

**Wednesday 11th December: Christmas Extravaganza—change of date!** 

Thursday 19th December: Christmas Parties 

Friday 20th December: Carols around the tree 

 

CLASS SHARING ASSEMBLIES  

Saturn Class: Friday 8th November 3pm 

Mars Class: Friday 15th November 3pm 

Jupiter Class: Friday 22nd November 3pm 

Sun Class: Friday 29th November 3pm 

Readers of the week:   

   

Our Values Certificates were awarded to:  

Mars Class:  Miles for Positivity 

Saturn Class: Otto for Positivity in English 

Jupiter Class: Maciek for Responsibility 

Sun Class:  Adam for Respect and Positivity 

Congratulations to all our certificate winners this week! 

Writer of the week:  

  

Otto for showing such a positive attitude 

towards his writing. 

Reeva, Edward and Frida for tak-

ing part in the Summer Reading 

Challenge at Harrogate Library. 

All Saints Church Services 

If you are not receiving email notifications about 

Church Family Zoom Services and would like to be 

email enquiries@allsaintschurchko.org 


